
GRANT KILLORAN RE-ELECTED TO THE
AMERICAN BAR ASSOCIATION HOUSE OF
DELEGATES

The law firm of O’Neil, Cannon, Hollman, DeJong and Laing S.C. is pleased to announce that
Attorney Grant C. Killoran recently was re-elected by the State Bar of Wisconsin Board of
Governors to serve another two-year term as one of the State Bar of Wisconsin’s five
Delegates to the American Bar Association House of Delegates.

The House of Delegates is the policy-making body of the ABA. Control and administration of
the ABA is vested in the House of Delegates. Established in 1936, the House of Delegates has
over 500 members and its actions become the official policy of the ABA, the nation’s largest
lawyer association.

Mr. Killoran previously has served as a Delegate to the ABA House of Delegates from
1997-1999, 2003-2009 and 2014 to present.

Mr. Killoran is a shareholder with and the Chair of O’Neil, Cannon, Hollman, DeJong and
Laing’s Litigation Practice Group. He has diverse trial experience, focusing on complex
business and healthcare disputes.
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